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QUESTIONS AT ANY TIME TO CABINET PORTFOLIO HOLDERS 
 

 
Response by the Portfolio Holder: 
 
The process for changing speed limits associated with the scheme to make 
restricted roads 20mph can only include those limits directly associated with the 
scheme.  Thus any consideration for a limit at the sheephouse bends could not be 
included. 
 
Any other request for a speed limit needs to be considered on its own merits and in 
accordance with the guidance from Welsh Government.  As referenced within the 
presentation, the Welsh Government are in the process of updating their guidance 
on setting local speed limits therefore it is prudent to wait until that document is 
available and also the changes necessary for the 20mph scheme is completed prior 
to considering any other changes. 
 
Once the exception maps, and other maps requiring modifications to the speed 
limits, are produced we will then undertake the required consultations to make any 
necessary traffic orders. 
 


